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President and Chief Executive Officer

August 15, 2012
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference:

Subject:

Letter Dated August 6, 2012, from K. M. Kennedy, USNRC, to M:
W. Sunseri, WCNOC

Docket No. 50-482: Response to Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating
Corporation - NRC Augmented Inspection Team Follow-up
Report 05000482/2012009; Preliminary Yellow Finding

Gentlemen:

This letter is to confirm that Wolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corporation (WCNOC) received the
referenced Inspection Report and to provide the required response within ten days.

In the reference the NRC requested that WCNOC notify the NRC within ten days of the date of
the letter of our intentions with respect to the preliminary yellow finding, both by telephone and
in writing.

WCNOC notified the NRC by phone on August 15, that a Regulatory Conference is not being
requested to further discuss this finding. WCNOC accepts the preliminary significance
determination provided by the NRC.

This letter confirms the information provided in that call.

This letter contains no commitments. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please
contact me at (620) 364-4008, or Mr. Gautam Sen at (620) 364-4175.

Sincerely,

Matthew W. Sunseri

MWS/rlt

cc: B. J. Benney (NRC)
E. E. Collins (NRC)
N. F. O'Keefe (NRC)
Senior Resident Inspector (NRC)
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